STATE OF NEW MEXICO

ENERGY anD MINERALS DEPARTMENT
OIL CONSERVATION DIVISION
July 21, 1982

BRUCE KING P.O. BOX 1880
GOVERNOR HOBBS, NEW MEXICO 86245

LARRY KEHOE (505) 393-6161
SECRETARY

E1 Paso Natural Gas Company
600 B1dg. of the Southwest
Midland, Texas 79701

Attention Mr. C. C. Goodwin

Gentlemen:

Due to the recently submitted gas-o0il ratio test for your Langlie
A Federal Well No. 1 located in Unit J of Section 17, T-25-S, R-

37-E, the well will be reclassified as an 0il well in the Jalmat

Pool effective September 1, 1982. The gas allowable will be can-
celled and an oil allowable assigned that date.

Please submit two copies of a revised Form C-102 outlining a 40
acre proration unit as an oil well.

Yours very truly,

OIL CONSERVATION DIVISION

Jerry Sexton
Supervisor, District 1
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